
Section 1 (429-202 & 429-203) 60% Design  
Community Open House Meeting 

 
March 21, 2013 



Nearly 200 people attended a community open-house meeting 

hosted by the Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority on 

March 21, 2013, on its first section of the Wekiva Parkway from 

north of US 441 near Plymouth Sorrento Road to just north of Kelly 

Park Road.  

 

Those attending the meeting at Apopka High School included 

agency and elected officials, property owners, interested members 

of the public and the media. Meeting attendees were able to 

review maps, drawings and other pertinent information about the 

60% complete design plans for this project, as well as ask 

questions of agency and project staff. 




